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From: Chris Clark 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 January 2024 8:18 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I would like to add my voice to the objections to the project of state significance legislation, and also to the proposal for 
another stadium. The public has little influence now on large projects and would have even less in the future. The 
proposed stadium if built at Macquarie point, would visually dominate the whole area. Such a stadium could be built in 
a location like that of the Derwent Entertainment Centre and would raise few objections. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Chris Clark 
 




